
 

CERTIFICATION QUESTIONS? 
 

GET YOUR ANSWERS  
 

 
ATTEND A VIDEOCONFERENCE ON 

TEACHER CERTIFICATION  
REQUIREMENTS 

 
 

February 1, 2012 
 

NYSUT SYRACUSE REGIONAL OFFICE 
 

4:30 — 5:30 p.m. 
 
 

Through presentation & question-and-answer, this videoconference 
details the NYS certification process and provides participants with 
information and resources as well as recommendations on how to 
work toward teacher certification. 
 
This videoconference is conducted by NYSUT Research and 
Educational Services and NYSUT’s New Member Program in 
cooperation with your NYSUT Regional Office and your local union.   
 
If you are interested please email aosborne@nysutmail.org or call the Syracuse 

Regional Office at 315-431-4040 by January 27, 2012 
 

 


